
-MAY YOUR SUMMER BE ALL YOU HOPE IT TO BE!

ypadilla@hsd2.org ThriveHSA@hsd2.orgjmorrilll@hsd2.org

Thrive Families! 
Thank you all for attending our music concert! Everyone preformed beautifully. That
leaves us with just a few more events before the end of the year. The Mother's Day Tea
for K-2 students and moms, the Wednesday K-2 students make up field trip, and our
last week of school's end of day events! All of this will happen in the next two weeks of
school. This will be an exceptional time for students and staff to close the 2022-23
school year.
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Mother's Day Tea:  May 2nd & 3rd

K-2 Wednesday Make-Up Field Trip: May 10th

Last Week of School: May 9-12th

Yearbooks handed out: May 2-5th

Book Sale: May 24th

College Fair: May 8th

----FUN RUN 1:30 pm------College
Fair-
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-Book
Sale-

---LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL---

--Year Books Handed Out--

K-2nd Orientations: August 8-9th

High School Retreat Day:  August 9th

Back to School Carnival:  August 16th

After School Club Sign Up  August 17th

First Week of School:  August 22-25th

UPCOMING EVENTS

10-11am

Email  sent out at 9am

--------------Autograph and Social event 2 pm-------------



LOST AND FOUND

All materials in the lost and found are
donated to a nearby thrift store at the end of
the year.

Our Lost and Found is located at our entry way.
Come on in and take one last look before our last day.

LIBRARY HOURS Closed for summer!
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PIKES PEAK STATE COLLEGE – CONCURRENT ENROLLMENT PROGRAM:PPSC 

This is a free event and open to all homeschool families in the Pikes Peak region. 

Please contact Mrs. Crutcher,
ecrutcher@hsd2.org 
if you have any questions.

Any materials currently checked out can continue to be used during the summer! No
need to rush to return these before the school year is out. Remember, we have our
book sale coming up May 24th. There may be a summer read to enjoy even with our
library closed.

SCHOOL LUNCHES
Grades              Breakfast           Lunch
K-8                    $.70                  $1.80
9-12                  $.80                  $2.10
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Tell yourfriends &neighbors!

Join us on May 8th from 10-2 
for our 1st annual

Homeschool College Fair.

No need to sign up; just show up. Located in the Thrive HSA gym.

Expect a communication from nutrition
to inform you of any funds due for the
year. You can also call or email the front
office to request this information. 

mailto:ecrutcher@hsd2.org


MAY 24TH
9:3O AM- 2:30 PM

FOR INTRESTED SELLERS ONLY PLEASE
USE THIS           TO SIGN UP

A N  A M A Z I N G  O P P O R T U N I T Y  T O  B U Y  O R  S E L L
N E W  A N D  O L D  C U R R I C U L U M  W I T H  O U R 


C O M M U N I T Y

Community Book
Sale 2023

Thirve Home School Academy

LINK 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes7Ptt9lutrzdSE-QpTCDW1fDyZP5vWpWNHJCxmrIElUoF8A/viewform?usp=share_link
https://forms.gle/dpuGh7ShxjPpbu9y7
https://forms.gle/dpuGh7ShxjPpbu9y7


Car pick-up lane
Parents your help during dismissal has been amazing.
Thank you for being a part of the eff iciency of our
dismissal process.

T H R I V E ' S  P I C K - U P  D U R I N G  D I S M I S S A L

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR FAMIL IES FOR HELPING US
BE SUCCESSFUL IN OUR EFFORTS TO DISMISS

STUDENTS SAFELY AND EFFICIENTLY!

Summer Off ice Hours
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Our front office will close at the 
end of May.

We will be available to respond to emails
and calls as quickly as possible. In

person visits are by appointment only.



Thank you! Have a great summer. 


